
 
 
 
 
 
In these difficult times, Omni Supply is committed to the health and well-being of 
our families, colleagues, customers and partners who are part of the Omni Supply 
family. It is our top priority to continue to provide the products, support and 
services necessary to support our customers. 
		
To Our Customers, 
 
As we work to navigate the uncertainty of COVID-19, you can continue to count on Omni 
Supply. We are here to support you and your business so that you can be focused on meeting 
the needs of your organization and your customers. 
 
Today, March 20, 2020 Governor Pritzker of Illinois announced a “Stay at Home” order for all 
Illinois residents effective Saturday, March 21, 2020. The order does exempt those employed in 
essential services. 
 
As Omni Supply’s products are considered essential for safety and for parties to meet applicable 
national standards, we will still be able to receive, process and ship orders. However, in order 
to minimize our employees’ potential exposure to Covid-19 all of our employees, with the 
exception of our warehouse person, will be working from home. 
 
We have put the necessary systems in place so as to minimize disruptions in service and are 
here to continue to support you. You may still contact us as you have had in the past, or you 
may contact us directly.  
 
John Collins john.collins@omni-supply.com 224.523.7571 
Tim Edwards tim.edwards@omni-supply.com 224.856.3317 
Skip Lewis skip.lewis@omni-supply.com  224.856.3318 
Gary Weldon gary.weldon@omni-supply.com 224.856.3314 
 
You can count on us to support your business today and for years to come. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
John K. Collins 
President 
Omni Supply Corporation 
 


